Alternate Delegate & Forum Coordinator Report 
June 2023 Assembly (Carroll, IA)
Hello everyone and welcome to the 1st Assembly for Panel 63!
I want to thank District 8, Carolyn, Carrie and the Committee for all their hard work to make this Assembly a success. Everyone has worked very hard to bring this all together.
The Fall 2023 Conference will be held in Dubuque, IA (October 13-15th) at the Best Western Plus Hotel. The theme of the conference is “The Three Legacies”. The Committee holds monthly meetings, which I have attended. Susan B. (LaCrosse, WI), Past Delegate, Panel 59 will be the Saturday luncheon speaker. The Alateen speaker is yet to be determined. The Sunday Morning Spiritual Speaker will be Susan M. from Dubuque, IA. If you have not booked your hotel room, do so as rooms are limited and filling up fast. A hybrid option will be available for portions of the weekend.
Save the date! The Spring 2024 Conference will be held at Dordt University, June 7-9, 2024, Sioux Center, IA.
The Forum Coordinator report:
  Five great reasons to subscribe to The Forum:
· The Forum is one of Al-Anon’s best-kept secrets. Some members don’t know about it, and even some Group Representatives don’t know that, in addition to the other services they perform, they serve as local representatives of the magazine to their groups. Encouraging a group subscription, helps members learn about this valuable recovery tool.
· The Forum offers great meeting topics. Whether members read articles aloud at random or choose one and discuss the ideas within, a lively and helpful discussion is likely to ensue.
· Each issue includes articles from a wide range of perspectives—from adult children, spouses, friends, grandparents, and more. There is something relatable for everyone.
· The Forum is a great resource for newcomers. Whereas Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism is aimed at reaching people who have never been to a meeting, The Forum can give newcomers a meeting between meetings.
· At $11 US per year (including shipping), a Forum subscription is the best gift your group can give itself!
The Forum will be celebrating its 70th anniversary in June – check out my display in the back of the room about the history and other information of this wonderful magazine..
Currently there are 341 subscriptions in Iowa which has basically stayed the same for 2023. Let’s get the Iowa numbers up by making sure that each of our groups have a copy to share especially with the newcomer.
Articles are needed regarding the Concepts. There have been several sharings submitted on the “popular” Concepts – 3, 4, 9 and 10. Consider submitting a sharing on the other concepts too!
The WSO is always looking for new articles and pictures for The Forum. Please consider submitting your article to: The Forum, 1600 Corporate Parkway Landing, Virginia Beach, VA 23454-5617; to wso@alanon.org or online to al-anon.org/forumshare. Your sharing’s must range from 150-180 words and have Al-Anon focused topics and perspectives. 
As Always – Willing to grow in service ---
Linda A. – Alternate Delegate and Forum Coordinator
